
Alexandra Saunders 
 

Dear Sirs, I'm a long time wildlife conservationist and have spent many wonderful hours learning
about and viewing the resident pods of Orcas in the Puget Sound. Words cannot express how vital
these are to the ecology of the area and their importance to the economy.
It is critical that the shipping industry be banned from discharging their wastes in your waters!
There is no justification at all for polluting your waters .
Please take action before it is too late!
Thank you
Sincerely,
Alexandra Saunders


